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VICENTE GANDIA

Chiva (Valencia — Spain), March 17th, 2020
RELEASE COVID19

Dear Valued Customer

The Family at Vicente Gandia would like to update you of the measures set in place by the

company with respect to the COVID 19 virus pandemic.

As you would expect, we have activated our emergency plans and whilst these are challenging
times for all of us, we reassure you that the company is operating normally, the sales teams
working from home and we are fully up to speed with the latest technology to enable

electronic communication as you might need.

Orders are being processed smoothly and our buying power and strong supply base mean that

we do not expect any disruption to services that we provide you with.

Should you have any specific needs, then please feel free to contact us and, as always, we will

do our best to accommodate them as rapidly as possible.

Amidst all the current uncertainty, we thank you for your continued business and trust that

you, your families and colleagues remain in good health.

Best regards

Az
e

José M2 Gandia Perales Javier Gandia de Cecilio

President Managing Director
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